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The University Safety Office has published the April 2024 
Safety Newsletter. The aim is to publish the newsletter 
quarterly with the contents covering relevant health and 
safety publications, Safety Office staff changes, and new or 
revised health and safety advice. 

While primarily aimed at Departmental Safety Officers, 
Departmental Administrators and Heads of Departments, it 
will also be of interest and relevance to everyone. 

All past and future issues can be accessed on the Safety 
Office website.

In this issue you will find updates on: 

Safety Office General Updates, Safety Office Staff Updates, 
Safety Office Training Information, Physical Safety, Estate 
Safety, Fire Safety, Accident / Incident, Audits, Biological 
Safety, Chemical Safety and Radiation Safety

https://www.safety.admin.cam.ac.uk/system/files/safety_newsletter_april24.pdf
https://www.safety.admin.cam.ac.uk/latest-information/general-safety-updates
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